
 
  

 
 

23rd June 2020 
   
 Dear Parents/carers, 
 

Year 6 Hoodies 
 

 
You may have noticed that our Year 6 pupils have been wearing a different uniform to the rest 
of the school this year to acknowledge them as the senior pupils of the school. The Year 6 
children will wear a purple hoody with the school logo on the front and the words “Leavers 21” 
printed on the back.  The wording on the back includes all of the names of the children in their 
year group printed into the lettering, making the hoody a keepsake for pupils in their last year of 
primary education.  We will only include the child’s forename in the design this year. 
 

The hoodies cost £16-£19.20 depending on size.  The ordering system will be different this 
year as we are trying to reduce the amount of people on the school site. 
If you would like to order a hoody for your child please contact Bergoni, 8, Tower Court, 
Swansea Enterprise Park (Tel 796880).The samples of the different sizes will be available to 
view in the shop but your child will not be able to try them on. Payment must be made directly 
to Bergoni at the time of ordering. 

 

If you wish your child to have a Year 6 hoody, please place your order with Bergoni by July 
30th. Hoodies will be delivered to the school at the beginning of September.  
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

  

 
Mr J Evans, 

Acting Head teacher 
 

 


